To Whom it May concern and frankly it should concern our entire society:

| am fully behind this hearing that prescribes notification requirements for school district upon receipt of report of act of harassement,
intimidation, bullying or cyberbullying. On behalf of Kristin Bride, Carson Bride and the entire Bride family, their entire lives could be
different right now if this had been a requirement. I'm not even certain why anyone or any school administration would want to
withhold such information from a family. It seems too huge of an issue and responsibility for someone to withhold such important
information especially in this particular age group when life is hard enough and emotions run high. Such tragic happenings as
harassement, intimidation, bullying and cyberbullying need to be addressed, need to be taken seriously, and need to be dealt with
quickly and strongly.

Thank you for your consideration of my opinion.

Kathleen Nielsen

Lake Oswego, Oregon

Friend and neighbor of the Bride Family



